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July 9, 2010

Mr. Paul Clarion 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco-CA 94102

MfrvCIanon:Dear

This letter is to inform you that PG&E made an inadvertent error in Advice Letter 3526-E, 
which was approved by the Commission in Final Resolution E-4285 on November 20,2009. 
In Appendix D to the advice letter, PG&E inadvertently omitted that PG&E would receive 
and pay for the "amount of Green Attributes generated during the tracking period. The 
Confirmation Agreement in Appendix H did correctly indicate that PG&E would receive and 
pay for the “amount of Green Attributes generated during the tracking period and that the 
Green Attributes would be generated and delivered within the same calendar year pursuant 
to the RPS eligibility rules.

PG&E has received and made payment on the Green Attributes and the associated Firming 
Energy provided under this contract. The contract is now complete as the term ended on 
December 31, 2009.

Sincerely,

Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President
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